
Kyoto Garden Filming and Photography Terms and Conditions 

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea can provide a notice of no objection for 

filming and photography in Kyoto Garden. This means that they are allowing this activity, 

with no objection.  

Kyoto Garden is a culturally sensitive location, given as a gift from the city of Kyoto to 

commemorate the long friendship between Japan and Great Britain. People often visit the 

garden to relax, and while it is popular with tourists, there is limited space. 

For these reasons, we ask film makers and photographers to respect the below terms and 

conditions. Any film makers not adhering to these terms and conditions may be asked to 

leave, with no refund. 

1) No more than 3 cast and crew members inside the garden 

2) No props  

3) All equipment must be handheld 

4) Do not obstruct the paths- visitors must be allowed to walk the path freely. 

5) All cast and crew must stick to the paths, and keep off the grass 

6) No stop and hold control of visitors 

7) Stick to date and times that we agreed with the film office  

Please note, we do not facilitate any filming/photography within Kyoto Garden on 

weekends/bank holidays during the busier summer months. 

 


